
Ravelston Park – Representation 073 

From: Leon Qualls <REDACTED>  
Sent: 28 April 2022 23:31 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for Blackhall Nursery proposal 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I fully support the proposal for a new and bigger building for Blackhall Nursery. It is vitally important 
that in the future all families in the Blackhall catchment have the opportunity to send their children 
to Blackhall Nursery which is the feeder nursery for Blackhall Primary School, ensuring that children 
experience the continuity of spending their nursery years with the same peers they’ll join in Primary 
School. With the increase of children deferring a year and the subsequent loss of places for 3 year 
olds, a bigger building offering more places can only benefit the local community, and as the plans 
show, the footprint for the building would not have any adverse affect on Ravelston Park as a whole. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Leon Qualls 
REDACTED 
 
 


